
Dear TICP Members and Representatives, 

Following our previous email, we are pleased to share our second electronic direct mail (EDM) highlighting 
another recent initiative: the AskDBC chatbot. We would appreciate if you could disseminate this EDM through 
your respective social media channels over the next few days to help reach the industry members.  

Additionally, we would like to inform of the upcoming open-beta testing phase for the AskDBC chatbot, 
commencing on 5 May 2025. We cordially invite you and your members to participate in this testing phase. Your 
feedback will be crucial in optimising the system before its full implementation. 

Further details about the open-beta testing phase will be shared on 5 May 2025. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Best Regards, 

Teo Zhi Xian (Ms) | Assistant Manager, Engagement and Industry Development Unit (DBC), Policy & 
Planning Group 

 

251 North Bridge Road, Blk C Level 1, Singapore 179102 

Connect with us on: Facebook | Twitter | Instagram| Youtube | LinkedIn 
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Dear TICP Members and Representatives,  

Since the launch of the TICP in May 2021, our collaborative efforts have brought about various initiatives aimed 
at raising industry awareness and standards and streamlining existing regulatory processes. This has enhanced 
the efficiency for both the industry and LTA. While LTA continues to reach out to the industry via circulars, 
another effective way to circulate information to the industry would be through the Trade Association 
Chambers’ social media channels.  

Hence, we would like to share with you the first of the two electronic direct mail (EDM) that we have developed, 
showcasing recent efforts – (1) the release of road design templates and (2) enhancements to the Transport 
Impact Assessment process. We hope this EDM would be able to reach out to as many industry professionals 
as possible- as a testament to the continuous efforts put in by the TICP members over the years. We would 
appreciate if you could disseminate this EDM amongst your association members through your respective 
social media channels over the next couple of days. 

Thank you for your continued strong support.  

 



 

Best Regards, 

Teo Zhi Xian (Ms) | Assistant Manager, Engagement and Industry Development Unit (DBC), Policy & 
Planning Group 
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